
 

Imagine….Believe….Achieve 

Dear Parent/ Carers, 

 

This year has some very unusual dates which lots of children have shown an interest in.  

We thought that we would use these dates to support some fundraising for the school, involve our 

school captains in some decision making and have a part ways return to some fun days in school.  

In discussion with the school captains, the following will take place.  

On 2.2.22 children are asked to bring in two coins (no set amount of money will be collected and this 

can also be donated online). Children will have a “tech” afternoon. They will discuss their particular 

class wishes in relation to this. Some class may choose iPads, some Lego or using knex etc. This will 

be discussed and decided on in class. It will be an afternoon dedicated to technology and learning 

through technology – with a big emphasis on fun too! 

 

Then on “Twosday” 22.2.22, children are again asked to bring in two coins (again, no set amount and 

can be paid online). The Twosday treat chosen by the captains is a pyjama day. The captains felt that 

we dress down for lots of things – like tartan day, so they wanted to add a little twist.  

Children can wear pyjamas all day and for those who would be a little uncomfortable in jammies 

they may wish to wear jogging bottoms with a pyjama top or similar. Children also have the option 

to wear school uniform if they wish. 

 

The captains would like funds raised to go towards golden time activities or games with some of the 

money going to Yorkhill Children’s Hospital.  

 

I do hope that you can support us in this, and would like to thank you in advance. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Alison McFarlane 

 

 


